
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

March 23, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Eighth Grade Students, 

 

At this point in the scheduling process, current eighth grade students now become the responsibility of the 

high school counselors.  Therefore, effective March 24, 2023, any questions that you may have regarding 

your child’s schedule should be referred to the high school counselors.  Please be advised of the alphabetical 

assignment of your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to the high school next year.  Our 9PP

th
PP grade orientation is 

scheduled for August 30, 2023.  Please stay tuned for more details regarding the format of that day.   

 

If you have questions or concerns at any time, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s school counselor.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

       
 

Mark Bernard       Jason Stanton 

Principal       Director of Careers and Student Services 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Counselor Caseload Phone Email 

P. Sachs A - C 224-6708 psachs@eischools.org 

C. Boehler D - H 224-6707 cboehler@eischools.org 

J. Salvaggio I - Mi 224-6709 jrsalvag@eischools.org 

N. Whiteman Mo - Sa, & Cleary 224-6710 nicole.whiteman@eischools.org 

J. Pignataro Sc - Z, & ENL 224-6706 jpignata@eischools.org  

EAST ISLIP HIGH SCHOOL 
1 Redmen Street, Islip Terrace, New York 11752 
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Paul Manzo 

Superintendent of Schools 

(631) 224-2010 

paul.manzo@eischools.org 

  

Korin Scarles 

Assistant Principal 

(631) 224-2006 x6206 

korin.scarles@eischools.org

g 

  

Michael Thorley 

Assistant Principal 

(631) 224-2006 x6202 

mthorley@eischools.org 

Jean Marie D’Aversa 

Assistant Principal 

(631) 224-2006 x6200 

jeanmarie.daversa@eischools.org 

  

Mark Bernard 

Principal 

(631) 224-2006 x6100 

mbernard@eischools.org 

  


